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It is my opinion that you are changing the rules so you don't have to answer to the citizens call. The
city could have set up FEMA trailers years ago, but you want cute places for them to live. The city
should cull out the people who do want off the streets and help them. I believe there is a larger
group of people that don't want to live by your rules. This project would allow them free reign with
no recourse for the citizens. Please help the people that need it! The rest are occupiers that think it's
their right to do as they please, and they are not going away. Thank you
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